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Equitable Transitions Strategy Summary
Together, we can tackle climate change in a way that is fair and inclusive.
Why an equitable transition is important
Aotearoa New Zealand is moving to a low emissions future. This transition will mean changes to how and where we live, what we do for work, and how we get around. The transition will bring opportunities, including higher-wage jobs, as well as challenges and disruptions. Some people and communities will be affected more than others.
The Government is developing an Equitable Transitions Strategy to make sure that our transition to a low emissions future is fair and inclusive. We want to bring everyone on this journey and leave no one behind. This means making sure opportunities work for everyone and that people are supported through this period of change.
We are interested in your views about how actions to reduce emissions will affect different groups in society. We want to hear your concerns and your ideas to make sure the transition to a low emissions future is fair and inclusive.
It is important for Government to know the views of disabled people to ensure they are not negatively impacted by a transition to a low emissions future.
Help shape the transition
We want your help to ensure a fair and inclusive transition. Your views will shape the Equitable Transitions Strategy and the actions we take to prepare for a low emissions future. The draft Equitable Transitions Strategy will be published in June 2023 and, following further engagement, a final Equitable Transitions Strategy will be published in June 2024.
We want to know what concerns you have, and what ideas you have to make the transition fair and inclusive.
The survey is the first part of our engagement to inform the development of the Equitable Transitions Strategy. We will also be running collaborative workshops (online and in-person) in early 2023.
If you would like to provide your views in a language other than English or Māori, please email us at 
EquitableTransitionsStrategy@mbie.govt.nz
www.equitabletransition.govt.nz
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